Lower Elementary January Newsletter

Welcome back. I hope everyone had a great break. We will be jumping back into action and adding some new lessons in the class. In science this month we will be discovering Earth and all its glory. What makes the Earth and how it works. We will be learning some about the compass and testing how they work on the playground. Geography it is North America this month. For forth grade there will be research and questions due by the end of the month (class time will be given). Math we will be diving into multiplication for the 3rd and 4th graders. This month is going to go fast with all the fun and feeling fresh from the break. Each child will have one snack day each month. I will take care of any additional days needed for the month. Please try to bring your snack in towards the beginning of the month to ensure that there is a snack for your child's day.

Please be sure your child has a refillable water cup with them at the school each day. There are many of the kids that do not have one.

2019 Calendars on sale! Benefits the Kindness Club. See the office for details!

January 10th - Report cards go out! Please check your mail folder!

January 15th - Basketball / Soccer begins. See the sign-up sheet in the multipurpose room if your child is interested.

January 17th - Chess Club begins. See the sign-up sheet in the multipurpose room if your child is interested.

January 21st - NO SCHOOL! Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

January 23rd - Hot Dog Fundraiser. See the office for details.

January 23rd - Kindness Club 3 PM - 4 P